
  
16 

 
  

 
 

�YOU ARE WELCOME� 

 
With modern transportations and communications technologies, 
the world is indeed getting smaller. Interestingly, before we GO 
from this little red dot to meet people there (in all nations), people 
from there (all nations) COME to this little red dot to meet us.  
 
This little red dot can be described with a big word: 
COSMOPOLITAN. 

 
In fact, Jurong Christian Church is a 
COSMOPOLITAN church. From 
time to time, our sociable Outreach 
Team would find time to fellowship 
with new friends we meet in the 
church. We welcome our friends 
from all corners of the world, and 
we want them to feel welcome in 
this blessed house of God. Yet, the 
Outreach Team feels great to be 
welcomed too by these brothers 
and sisters with whom we are one 
in Christ. 
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It was with such a convivial spirit that the Outreach Team 
gathered with the families of Sijio and Jandrajupali Punniah at the 
latter’s home in Jurong for a warm Friday time together on 2nd 
November, with a simple dinner, singing, games and chit-chatting 
before Sijio’s wife (Bronsy) and two children went back to India.  
 

At the same time, it was a 
great fellowship with our 
brother J. Punniah and 
sister Sowjanya with their 
two children Samuel & 
Michelle. 
 
J. Punniah’s family came to 
Singapore four years ago 
and they had attended a 
church near their home. 

Since they shifted to Jurong West and the children are attending 
an international school in Taman Jurong, they came to JCC 
some time in August 2017.  
 
On 4th November 2018, P. Punniah and Sowjanya transferred 
their membership to JCC while their two children received their 
water baptism. 
 
We are delighted to welcome our brothers and sisters who hail 
from other nations. It is a small world after all, and we are one 
family in Christ! 
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